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Dear Mayor and Councillors,

 

I’m writing to support the rezoning application put forward by Reliance Properties for
443 Seymour Street. As someone who lives and works in the Downtown Core, I’m
very pleased to see new office towers, like this one, come forward. This particular part
of the City would hugely benefit from new commercial and retail space.

 

I also really like that the proposal considers Pink Alley in it’s design. I’m in full support
of this alley way remaining a viable public space and would be really interested in
seeing how it can be utilized even more by the community.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Jess Stortz
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05/18/2020 14:45 Support
I support this rezoning application and development. This will be beneficial to 
he City.
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